
CLONGUISH   PARISH   NEWSLETTER   

MARCH 30th        2025 
Fr. Ciaran McGovern. Tel:  043-3346805 

Website: www.clonguishparish.ie / eMail: clonguishparish@gmail.com 

Web Cam: churchtv.ie/newtownforbes 

MASSES THIS WEEK 

Mon 7.00pm.Tues 9.00am Wed 9.00am Thurs 9.00am Fri 9.00am 

ANNIVERSARIES THIS WEEKEND 

Vigil 7.00pm:John, Edward & Ellen Carroll. 

10.30am : Mary Connolly (months mind). 

ANNIVERSARIES NEXT WEEKEND 

Vigil 7.00pm: Pat McCann & deceased family members / Leonie 

Gibson. 

10.30am: Frank & Angela Beirne / Mary Duke. 
 

Last weekend Collection:€1235 Thank you. 

 

On Line contributions 
IBAN:  IE34 AIBK 9321 4026 9364 22 (BIC: AIBKIE2D). The Parish 

of Clonguish A/C is with the A I B bank, Longford.  
 

Next Weekend  

    Readers – Vigil:Anne McCann     10.30am:Anne O’Brien. 

 E.Ms. – Vigil: Carmel O’Shea              10.30 am: Bernie Reilly 

 

Feast Days. 

April 4th                   St Isidore of Seville (560-636) 

As bishop of Seville (Spain) Isidore reunited Spain, making it 

a centre of culture and learning, a teacher and guide for other 

European countries whose culture was also treathened by 

Barbarian invaders. 

First Friday 

Friday next, is the First Friday. The usual house calls will be 

done at the usual times. 

Happy Mother’s Day 

Thank you Mum 
 

Thank you for all the times 

You picked me up when I fell down 

Thank you for making me smile 

When all I’d do is frown 

Thank you for the simple things 

Like tucking me into bed 

When you had other things to do 

You put me first instead 

Thank you for always listening 

When I would like to moan 

And for never getting angry 

When you had problems of your own 

Thank you for always guiding me 

So I know whats right from wrong 

I could have me a thank you list 

But it would have been too long 

You’re everything I want to be 

In a world that can be tough 

I could say thank you endlessly 

But that would still not be enough.                
Author unknown 

 

Parish Pastoral Council 

A training night for the Pastoral Councils of Clonguish, Drumlish and 

Killoe will be held in the Community Centre, Ennybegs on 

Wednesday April 2nd at 7.00pm. 

Lourdes Pilgrimage 

The diocesan pilgrimage led by Bishop Paul Connell is from May 30th  

to June 4th. For booking and enquiries, call Joe Walsh Tours at 01 

2410800. Pilgrims who need special assistance should contact 

pilgrimage matron, Margaret McDonnald at 086 3918577 

The Samaritans 

Their free to call Confidential Line number is 116 123. This is a twenty 

+ 
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